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DISTRICT TEAM 
Hello Everyone,  

The 2024 Georgia District/Region “A” Combo Rally is now in the 
history books.  If you were unable to attend you missed out on a 
good one.  There were 200+ in attendance, and some from as far 
away as California and Maryland.   

We had 103 participants at the Ice Cream Social 
on Thursday evening.  The best hand dipped you 
will find, provided by Baabals Ice Cream one of 
our supporting vendors.  After Ice Cream we had 
some FUN with Team challenges, Music and gift  
drawings. 

We had 4 guided rides over the weekend and 
based on reports from the participants they all 
were excellent rides.  A big Thank You to Dennis 
Bible and Vance Oakes for planning and guiding 
the rides, as well as the tail gunners that assisted on each ride. 
Keeping the riders safe and returning them to the rally site without 
any issues.  A great job done by all!  

The Dillard House staff did not disappoint, the Buffet Meal was 
topnotch for sure.  The staff was very helpful throughout the event, 
providing service that was second to none, meeting our every 
need.   

The Chapter Star competition was great as well, 6 of our Georgia 
Chapters participated in the contest.  All the stars were out-
standing and it was obvious that a lot of thought and effort went 
into each one.  Congratulations to the winners GA Chapter A, 1st 
place and GA Chapter T, 2nd place.   
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Several Chapter Members assisted us working Ticket Sales, Games, Etc. we cannot Thank 

You enough for stepping up, your help is vitally important  to making the rally a success.  We 

couldn’t have done it without you!  

We also want to say Thank You to all of the Vendors for coming out and supporting Georgia 
and Region “A”.   However, we have to say a special Thank You to KD Cycle for their contribu-
tion of $2500.00 for 7 cash giveaway drawings.  Please see the message below from the Dodd 
Family.    

“KD Cycle is proud to be a part of the EWMA GA District and Region A Ride In.  A lot of peo-
ple don’t know that KD Cycle began in the state of GA and I grew up in Summerville GA.  It’s 
been great to be back in my home state. KD Cycle has enjoyed 19 consecutive years as the 
largest volume Trike Dealer in the United States and all of you have been a big part of 
that.  We could never thank you all enough for your business and referrals, but even more for 
your friendship.  For the year of 2024 KD Cycle is sending over $20,000 to EWMA, and over 
$10,000 of that directly to the members in the way of cash prizes.  We are happy to be provid-
ing $2500 (2-$500 and 5-$300) cash prize drawings today as a small token of our apprecia-
tion.  We want to thank Tommy and Vicki,  JJ and Sue, along with the entire district and region 
staff for the hospitality.  Good luck to everyone in our drawing and as always, please visit our 
website at kdcycle.com and click on the “free” tab.  There you will find a greater gift than any-
thing we could ever give.  Thank you again and God Bless each and every one of you.” 

There were several activities for our guest to participate in throughout the weekend including 
touring the RM Rose Distillery right next door to the Dillard House.  I think it was a hit as well 
as many of the other activities.   There is just to much to cover it all in this bulletin. However, 
there are pictures and video’s on the District Website at ewma-ga.com  and the District Face 
Book Page for you to enjoy. 

 Click the picture and follow us on Face Book  
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We just returned from the Alabama District Rally where they had an awesome event and we had 

a great time!  The Georgia District was recognized as the largest District in attendance outside of 

Alabama.   GA Ch-Bee was recognized as the largest Chapter in attendance outside of Alabama. 

Remember EWMA Chapter, District, Region & National  events & activities also serve as reun-

ions for the Members of EWMA and offers a great opportunity for each of us to meet new 

friends.   Don’t miss out on a good time with good folks.  Attend an EWMA Event near you soon.  

Ride Safe and Often, 

Tommy & Vicky  

 

A few words from our Media Crew 

The 2024 Combo Rally has, sadly, come and gone.  Based on what we observed, a good time 

was had by all. We can gauge this by traffic on the EWMA-GA Face book page. The traffic is up 

and the videos have been viewed many times. Speaking of which, if you know someone that was 

at the Rally, please let them know that we have posted videos of some of the events and that 

their photo might be on the Face book page! Just steer them toward it. 

Speaking of the EWMA_GA Facebook page, we have good news for you. We are looking into 

adding a Chat page where all our friends and followers can come and CHAT. We would invite 

you to talk about your outdoor activities which may or may not include your motorcycle. Even 

share photos and videos if you are so inclined. 

Just remember that we are a “family friendly” site. 

Look for the Chat area soon. 

 

Until next time.  

Sherrel & Kay  

EWMA-GA Media Manager  
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